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Christmas is a time when I think of the special people in my life, of my family, friends, and co-workers with whom I share this Holiday Season. It is with great joy that I send you season’s greeting. This has been a very special year. Let me say what a privilege it has been to work with all of you. I am grateful for your help and your patience. The experience of working with outstanding educators and dedicated service personnel is always refreshing and stimulating, and never more so than this year.
I want to thank you for your loving and dedicated approach to young people. Without this, Dawson Springs would not be the special place it is. We experience many joys in our teaching, but we also know the sorrow and frustration as we become involved in the lives of our students. This happens because we care. 
We should be thankful that we have been permitted to be of service to others. We have helped students learn how to learn, and learn how to live. The glory of education is the opportunity it gives us to work with and help others. 
This is a time of year for rejoicing and for rededication. May these holidays also be a time of recreation and relaxation with your family and friends, so important as we prepare to face the challenges and opportunities that come again in January. Now is the time to reflect on our blessings and to recharge our spirits.

Merry Christmas,

Todd Marshall, Principal
Dawson Springs Jr/Sr. High
